
Parent and Friends Association

Dear Parent/Carer

Tomorrow (Friday) after school, the PFA will be holding a book sale on the KS2 
playground and all books will be 50p each. This is to help raise money for our 
new Opal Play scheme as well as other experiences for our learners in school.

We hope you are able to come and support.
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